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We pray for the repose of the souls of … 
Marian Meehan R.I.P. Rosroe, and James Reynolds, R.I.P. Siersha, who 
died during the week.  We extend our sympathy to their families, 
friends and neighbours at this sad time. 
We remember all our loved ones and especially those whose  
anniversaries occur at this time.    May they Rest in God’s Love 

 
Fr. Harry will include all intentions at celebration of Mass  
privately.  Parish Offices are to be closed to the public, but parish 
business can continue by way of telephone, e-mail etc.   
Call 087-2204820 

 

Friday last 19th June was the Feast of Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 

Prayer to the Sacred Heart of Jesus: 

 

Lord Jesus, you have said, ‘Ask and you shall receive, 
seek and you shall find, knock and it shall be opened unto 
you’. I come to you in faith and trust, in love and hope. Let 
me know your closeness to me, and your care of me and 
for all who are dear to me. My intention for this Novena is 
dear to me and I know that what is important to me is im-
portant to you. Hear my prayer (mention your intention) 
Grant what I ask, and may I always trust that in all that 
happens in life, you will be close to me as my friend, guide 
and saviour. And so ….  

 

Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I place all my trust in you.    Rota Next Weekend        Readers            Eucharistic             Altar 
                                                                           Ministers             Servers 

Parish Office 

Mon - Fri.  10.00 a.m.  -  12.00 Noon 
For Booking of Masses, Baptisms & Weddings. 

Baptisms  take place at 12.00 Noon on Sundays in 
Sixmilebridge + Kilmurry 

Sat. 20th  
Sun. 21st 

  
 

Mark Mulready ( 1st Anniversary ) 
John + Lana O’Connell 

Reopening of our Churches 

 
 

On Tuesday June 30th we will reopen our Churches for the 
celebration of Mass and Sacraments with the People of God 
present.  For the foreseeable future, the Sunday obligation will 
remain suspended. If you wish you may attend Mass on any 
day, but also know you are not under any obligation to attend 
until you feel it safe to do so.   There are many options of  
hearing Mass in our own homes.  
 

For those who wish to attend please note there will be many 
changes with regard to ongoing health and safety measures.  
We expect to begin in a cautious way at first, and there will be 
a need for patience and careful monitoring of the situation.   

 

Social distancing will be an ongoing requirement with  
approximately 2 metres separation between persons.  This 
does not apply to family members from the same household. 
 

At a recent meeting of the Parish Pastoral Council the following 
was agreed…. 

 

Numbers attending will need to be monitored to meet the  
required distancing guidelines. 

 

Please use hand sanitizers which are available at Church  
entrances. 

 

People are asked to wear face masks to Church and only  
remove them to receive Holy Communion. 

 

Stewards will meet people on entry and show them into their 
seats. 

 

Eucharistic Ministers will wear visors as they distribute Holy 
Communion. 

 

Baskets for Church Offerings will be left at the entrance to the 
Churches. 

 

Holy Communion will be distributed at the very end of Mass. 
Altar Servers will be introduced at a later stage. 

 

Once you are seated we would ask that you remain in your 
seat until Mass is over.   

 

The toilet will not be open. 

 

These arrangements will take some time to get used to and so 
we ask that you pay attention to the stewards or others who 
may be directing.  We are all responsible for our own safety. 
 

The main purpose of all this is that we all remain safe and well. 

Sixmilebridge G.A.A. Club  Lotto 

 

Numbers Drawn  23  27  28  34  Next Jackpot   €12,600 
  

 

Thank You! 
Thank you to all who continue to support our Church each 
week by dropping envelopes into the Parish Office.   A very 
special thank you for the very generous donation made to the 
Parish by a parishioner during the week.  It is all very much 
appreciated. 

 

St. Vincent DePaul - Newmarket and Sixmilebridge  

Conference would like to thank the Parishioners for their  
generous donations of €695 received recently.  This was 
grateful appreciated. 

Trust -   Our lives are lightened by people we can trust.  

We need to trust so much in life.  We know the great pain 
when our trust is shaken by people we thought we could 
trust.  In the Gospel today Jesus addresses that need and 
grace in our lives.  He encourages us to place our trust in 
those who care for us, and to trust in God who does not want 
destruction, but development, who wants peace among  
people in all sorts of ways.   

 

Where there is Love there is God. 

 

This weekend  
we remember with 
Love and Gratitude 

all our Dads  
Living and Dead. 


